
PURSTON INFANT SCHOOL 
Nunn’s Lane, Featherstone 

Tel:  01977 704344 

www.purstoninfants.co.uk 

 

23rd March 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

School will close on Thursday, 29th March 2018 at the earlier time of 2.30pm. We appreciate that St 

Thomas’ close at 2pm and it will therefore give parents time to collect children attending both schools. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you a very Happy Easter. School will re-open on Monday, 16th 

April 2018. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

P Barnett (Mr) 

Acting Headteacher 
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